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 July 20, 2020 

  

This is for information of all concerned that the On Line Classes 

for our continuing 3
rd

  and 5
th

 semesters for  the Academic Year 

2020-21, will commence  from July 22, 2020,(Wednesday),9.30 

am onwards. 

  

The  students are advised to  attend classes as per Class Routine 

to be forwarded by the Members of Faculty.  

  

Members of Faculty are requested to get in touch with 

the students of their respective subjects and share with them the 

detailed Lesson Plan and Class Routine before the 

commencement of their respective classes.  

  

  

Prof.(Dr) Gour Banerjee 

Principal 

The Heritage Academy 

  

 


